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NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING OF THE COACHELLA VALLEY 
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT REGARDING A RESOLUTION 
APPROVING ITS ANNUAL REPORTABLE FEES REPORT FOR 
FISCAL YEAR 2019-2020, IN COMPLIANCE WITH GOVERNMENT 
CODE SECTIONS 66006 AND 66001 

 
Please be advised that the Board of Education (“Board”) of the Coachella Valley Unified 

School District (“District”) at its regular meeting to be held on January 14, 2021, will review the 
following report entitled, “THE COACHELLA VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
ANNUAL REPORTABLE FEES REPORT FOR FISCAL YEAR 2019-2020,” (“Report”) 
and will consider adoption of a resolution entitled, “RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF 
EDUCATION OF THE COACHELLA VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
APPROVING THE ANNUAL REPORTABLE FEES REPORT FOR FISCAL YEAR 
2019-2020, IN COMPLIANCE WITH GOVERNMENT CODE SECTIONS 66006 AND 
66001.” 
 

Pursuant to Government Code Section 66006(b)(1), the Report includes information 
regarding the type and amount of “Reportable Fees” in the District’s account(s), the beginning 
and ending balance of each account, the amount of Reportable Fees collected and interest earned 
thereon; an identification of each project (“Project”) of the District on which Reportable Fees 
were expended; and the amount of the expenditures on each Project, including the percentage of 
the cost of the Project funded by Reportable Fees, any interfund loans or transfers, any refunds of 
Reportable Fees, and the approximate date construction of a Project will commence if sufficient 
funds have been collected. 
 

The regular meeting of the District will begin at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 
practicable, via livestream.  The link to the Meeting’s livestream is available on the District’s 
agenda and website.  Due to Executive Orders of the Governor related to the outbreak of 
COVID-19, members of the public are encouraged to submit their public comments in writing 
through a link on the District’s agenda website.  Written comments will be accepted until fifteen 
(15) minutes prior to the beginning of the meeting.  

 
The Report is on file and available for public review on the District’s website, and is 

herein incorporated by reference. If any individual requires reasonable accommodations to 
submit a comment, is unable to submit a comment via e-mail, or desires to submit an oral 
comment, please contact Mari Tarango at (760) 848-1166 as soon as possible, but in no event, 
later than twenty-four (24) hours before the meeting. 

 

 /s/ Leticia Torres  
Coachella Valley Unified School District 

 


